Date
Mayors Office
1001 Parsippany Blvd.

Parsippany, NJ  07054

Re: Severely Inadequate Street Lighting
Dear Mayor Luther:

I write this letter as a concerned resident of Glenmont Commons Homeowners’ Association.  This letter is intended to inform you of an alarming situation in this development stemming from severely inadequate street lighting throughout our complex.  

The inadequate lighting can cause several issues which directly affect the safety & security of our homes and Residents of Glenmont Commons.  The township should have required the Developer to install more light poles throughout our complex.  There are numerous areas throughout the complex which are completely dark when night falls, inviting burglars to roam freely under the cover of darkness.  Not to mention the safety issues regarding vehicle & pedestrian traffic, many of our Residents get home from work after dark and park on the street, then must walk up the street to their common mailbox.

Considering the fact the streets in our Association (Summerhill, Springhill, Autumn Ridge, Wiley, Pinfold & F. Huston Taylor) are public streets; maintained, patrolled, and governed by the Township.  I as a Parsippany Resident and tax payer am requesting the Township to inspect our complex closely for street lighting deficiencies, and install the proper lighting where necessary, most importantly at intersections and mailboxes where foot traffic is increased.   

Please contact me at your earliest opportunity so we may discuss how best to proceed.  I look forward to hearing from you.  I thank you for your assistance in this regard. 

Sincerely,

